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“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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More on the new church building at Ti-Goave in the March newsletter.

“Go Ye Into All The World”

Christ's mandate in
Mark 16:15 is to go into
all the world and
preach the gospel. In
January, fifty-three
team members came to
Haiti to carry out this
Great Commission. Two
teams came back-to-
back in order to begin
the construction of a
new church building at
Ti-Goave. The project
took a year to plan and
raise funds. Special
prayer and prepara-
tions were made so that
everything would be
ready for the teams
when they arrived. 

The first team
arrived on Saturday the
17th ready to serve. On
Sunday, the team went
to the Beudet church
for worship. The church
was filled as Pastor
Paul Van Maaren (above)
preached a powerful
message. The service
set the tone for the
important week ahead. 
While the first team

was at Ti-Goave, a
team of medical profes-
sionals saw more than
500 people at the cam-
pus clinic and in outly-
ing areas. The team
saw several who were

seriously ill. The medical team finished their week
at Ti-Goave. Below, Rosemary Lewinski prays with
a lady at her station. We must never forget that we
have to rely on the Lord as our Great Physician.
When we first visited Ti-Goave ten years ago, the

tiny congregation was meeting in an open building.
Continued on page 2
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If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
Team Gives Food To 300 Families

You can sponsor a child at www.missiontohaiti.org

The simple structure
was quaint but hardly
adequate for the grow-
ing congregation. The
small school also met in
that building. Pastor
Brucely asked Mission
To Haiti for help. We
began by sponsoring
children for school.
Today, the Ti-Goave
school has grown to
more than 700 students.
The meeting place

they use now was put
together with hand-cut
lumber and tin. Often
members and visitors
must stand outside to
participate in the service.
The new church build-
ing will be well constru-
cted and able to accom-
modate strong growth. 
We appreciated the

teams from Sheldon,
Iowa and Chicago,
Illinois who raised the
funds and brought the
teams. We will share
more about the teams
in the March newsletter.

How You Can Help
The Child Sponsorship Program opened the door for
us to begin working at Ti-Goave ten years ago.
Through the support of sponsors, we have been able
to build and finance this ministry.  
This month we mailed your Contribution

Statement for 2014. Thank you for giving so gra-
ciously to Mission To Haiti. If you have any ques-
tions about your statement, please let us know.
Sponsorship is $420 annually or $35 a month.

Only eternity will reveal how much is accomplished
through your gifts. Your faithful contributions bless
the lives of thousands of needy people. 

“Go Ye Into All 
The World”

Continued from page 1

While the construction
team worked on the
new church, a distribu-
tion team gave beans,
rice and cooking oil to
more than 300 families.
The team raised more
than $6,000 to buy
food. Families from the
school, church and com-
munity received help.
We want to thank
everyone who made this
distribution possible. 


